
The Minister of Foreign Affairs of Canada to the United States

Trade Representative

Apr Il 2008

Thec Honourable Susan C. Schwab
United States Trade Representative
Executive Office of the President
600 17' Street, N.W.
United States of America
WASHINGTON

Dear Ambassador Schwab:

Thank you for your letter dated April 11, 2008, addressed to my colleague, the
Honourable Maxime Bernier, in which you confirm the amrement. as sel forth


